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From: Jesse Saba <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 5:47 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because... the road that the trucks will be travelling on is

already a busy and noisy road. My i have a partner and 2 children who have health issues and the dust and fumes

that these trucks will bring will affect their health immensely.
My partner also does not drive and has to walk along this road to take our son to preschool which would make it

even harder for her trips there and back.

Please reconsider and think of not only the environment but the people of this community who it affects.

Yours sincerely,

Jesse Saba

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent byJesse Saba who

provided this email address: jessesaba90@hotmail.com

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address

in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Jesse Saba at that email address.
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